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General Comment
We are currently living the effects of climate change, a proyect of this kind woul certainly increase this effects in the futire. The economical
development of a contry shouldn't be in base of the nature destruction. 
Besadies this you'll be killing thousands of animals, a lot of species even endemic ones. And you'll do all this in a country that is not even
yours. 
There is no benefit to society from this project
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